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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 5:42 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: kevin@libitzky.com; nathan@libitzky.com
Subject: 8410 Amelia Street UST Closure Inspection Moved to Thursday 3/28/13

Hi Barbara, 
  
The 8410 Amelia Street UST closure inspection has been moved back one day to Thursday 3/28/13. 
  
Paul  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


